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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 98.00% 
Butterfly Class         - 97.27% 
Firefly Class          - 95.26% 
Dragonfly Class        - 95.81% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 
Total minutes lost to lateness this 
week: 60 minutes (1 hour) 

Parents Evening 

There are still spaces available for 
parents evening on Tuesday 5th and 
Thursday 14th March, please contact the 
office to book a slot. 

New office email address! 

We have a new office email address, 
please use this from now on: 
office@parkers.dneat.org 
 
If anyone is not receiving emails, please 
contact the office. 

Easter Service 

Hopefully you will have received a letter 
regarding the Easter Service, if you 
would like a ticket, please return your 
form as soon as possible. 
We look forward to welcoming you to 
our service. 

Dates for your Diary 

5th March -Crucial Crew Trip (Year 6)  
5th March – Parents Evening 
6th March – Firefly Class Parent Session 9.30 – 10.30am 
8th March – Mother’s Day Gift sale  
8th March – World Book Day 
14th March – Butterfly Class Parent Session 2.15 – 3.15pm 
14th March – Parents Evening 
15th March – Red Nose Day 
26th March – Easter Fayre and raffle  
27th March – Caterpillar parent session 9.00 – 10.00am 
27th March – Last day of Term 
15th April – Children return to school 
6th May – Bank Holiday 
13th May - SATs week 
9Th June – Car Boot sale (more info to follow) 
27th – 31st May – Half Term 
3rd – 5th July - Residential 
19th July – Last day of Term 

Positive Notes Home 

 
As part of our new relationships and behaviour policy we have 
introduced positive notes home. Staff will be sending this home to let 
you know something that your child has done and that we want to 
celebrate with you. 

Crucial Crew Trip – Year 6 

 
Tuesday 5th March - Please can children be at school for 8.40am at 
the latest please, they need to be in school uniform as normal, with 
coats. 
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Mother’s Day Sale 

The Friends will be selling items for 
Mother’s Day, a letter is coming home 
today with all the details. If you would 
like to purchase any, please return your 
form to the office by Tuesday 5th March 
at the latest please. Please see attached 
poster. 
 

 

Easter Fayre and Raffle 

The Friends are organising an Easter Fayre after school on Tuesday 
26th March. This will be held in the playground where there will be 
fun games, competitions refreshments and drawing the Easter raffle. 
 
Raffle tickets will be available next week. If anyone would like to help 
with this event please speak to Ms Pattison (Chair of the Friends) or 
the office. 

Dragonfly Parent Session 

Thank you to all the parents who attended on Wednesday afternoon, 
it was great to see so many of you. I hope you enjoyed the chance to 
spend some time painting with your children.  
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Work from this week 

In Caterpillar Class as part of our understanding of the world we learnt about the lifecycle of a frog. We 
made our own headbands, used playdough to make frogspawn and made a frog craft. In our RSHE session 
we were learning about the importance of exercise, we acted out different sports for our friends to guess.  
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